THE ENTOMOLOGICAL SOCIETY
OF WASHINGTON

ANNUAL BANQUET MEETING

JUNE 12, 2008

6:00 PM Reception & Dinner; 8:00 PM Presentation
Tutto Bene Italian Restaurant Bar and Grill

501 N. Randolph St., Arlington VA 703-522-1005
http://www.tuttobenearlington.com/

DOUG TALLAMY

DEPARTMENT OF ENTOMOLOGY AND WILDLIFE ECOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE, NEWARK

Native Plants, Insects, and the Future
of Biodiversity in Suburbia

Stinging rose slug Parasa indetermina (Boisduval) Carolina wren abut to down a delectable moth

Per person charge for the evening is $30-40 depending on entrée selected (see registration form); Student
rate is $25. Price does not include alcoholic beverages or sodas which must be paid separately.
Registration form is available online at http://www.entsocwash.org/ Registration due May 31.

Please complete registration form and make check out to “Entomological Society of Washington.”
Mail to: Jil Swearingen, National Park Service, 4598 MacArthur Blvd., NW, Washington, DC 20007.
Questions? Contact Jil at: 202-342-1443, ex 218 or E-mail: jil_swearingen@nps.gov
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